M B Mark Babbitt <markb@greatbasineng.com> o Q  Tue, Mar21 at 9:58 AM *
To: Heidi & Ryan Spendlove

Ryan,

We have made the changes to the plat as shown on the redline plat you provided, with the following question on the
County Signature Blocks:

The code that has been referenced -- 106-8-1 (d) -- to replace the Weber County Commission Acceptance is actually
the Signature Block for the Weber County Planning Commission - 2 signature blocks down, which the reviewer say to
remove???

We have replace the Weber County Commission block with the 106-8-1 (d) and removed the last signature block, but
they should have just crossed out the Weber County Commission Acceptance Block.

Just making sure this is what they wanted.

| have included a copy of the referenced Code.

Please review.

Thanks

Mark E Babbitt, PE / PLS

Principal

Great Basin Engineering, Inc
801-394-4515
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